Combustible Cladding Deadline
22.02.19

Following the tragic fire at the Grenfell Tower in London in
2017 and the fire at the Lacrosse Building in Melbourne in
2014, new laws have been made for buildings with combustible
cladding.

Under the Regulation, owners of certain buildings with
external combustible cladding are required to register their
building with the NSW Government through the simple, user
friendly NSW Cladding Registration portal.

To avoid missing the deadline register here now.

For NSW strata legal or levy collection advice please contact
us here or call 02 9562 1266, we’re happy to assist.
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